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10th February 2023

Dear parents/carers,

This term has absolutely flown by! | have been delighted with the children’s positivity and attitude towards their
learning. We finished the term with Children's Mental Health Week and Express Yourself Day. Our children were
delighted with the opportunity to say ‘This is me’!

Next week is the half-term holiday which children and staff (and of course families!) thoroughly deserve! We return
on Monday 20th February. If you are ever unsure of our term dates, please check our school website.

Parents’ Evenings
Parents’ Evenings will be held Tuesday 7th March 4.00- 6:00pm and Wednesday 8th March 3:30-5:30pm. A letter will
go out to parents on Monday 20th March explaining how to book an appointment. These meetings will be in person
rather than online.

Rewards
Our children were delighted to earn 500 Dragon Tokens this term so have earned their whole school reward: on
Tuesday 21st February, we will be making pancakes and holding pancake races for all of the children.

World Book Day

On Thursday 2nd March, it is World Book Day. It is also a day of NEU industrial action. Although we expect to be open
on this day for all children, we will celebrate World Book Day on Friday 3rd March. Children are invited to come to
school dressed as their favourite book character.

STEM week/Comic Relief

The week starting 13th March promises to be a busy one. It is STEM week (Science, Technology, Engineering and
Maths). On the Friday, we will have workshops provided by Wessex Water for Reception to Year 6 and it is also Comic
Relief Day. | am sure our children will wish to support by wearing red noses. To minimise our impact on the
environment, we encourage children to reuse red noses from last year or to paint their noses red rather than buy a
plastic nose.

Communications
Ever think you might have missed a letter from school? All of our letters are always posted on the school website .

Have a lovely holiday!
Best wishes,

Alun Randell
Headteacher
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